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While COVID numbers still remain high in our community, 

Grand Traverse Pavilions saw just one new cases of COVID in 

the Administrative staff, and no new cases in the resident pop-

ulation this week. 

We ask that you help reduce the risk of spreading the virus by 

continuing to wear a well-fitting mask, by encouraging the visit-

ing resident to wear a well-fitting mask, by maintaining social 

distancing and by using good hand hygiene during all visita-

tions.  Please notify Pavilions Nursing staff if you develop 

symptoms or become positive for COVID within 14 days of 

your visit. Lastly, we ask for patience as delays in answering 

the phone and the lobby door will occur due to providing care 

for our residents. 

The weather is allowing for outdoor visitations and we will be 

happy to assist in facilitating those for you. In the main building, 

if you would like to take your loved one on the back lawn 

please contact the unit to make arrangements to meet at the 

back door of the unit.  You can meet your loved one there and 

return them to there at the end of the visit.  If you would like to 

visit out front or are leaving the grounds, please remember 

when you return to bring your loved one back up to the pavilion 

or to stay with them until staff arrive.   

Last night was the final Concerts on the Lawn, and while it was 

a damp evening, the music provided by K. Jones and the Ben-

zie Playboys provided a wonderful conclusion to the music se-

ries.  

The concert series was provided through the generous support 

of community sponsors such as Serra Subaru of Traverse City, 

the Northwest Michigan Arts & Culture Network, and numerous 

local  business partners who see the value of supporting a free, 

outdoor, music series that engages Pavilions residents, their 

families, and the community in a group music therapy initiative.  

As always, please fell free to contact your unit Assistant Direc-

tor of Nursing (ADON) or Social Worker (SW) if you have any 

questions or concerns. Please contact Shelby, the director, or 

Natalia, the cottage nurse for the cottages. 


